
Letter head for your festival
Date
Dear:

Plans for the Name of Festival are underway. This new venture for our community provides local music students with an educational performance opportunity in a friendly competitive environment.

We will be offering non-competitive classes for school classes [singing, choral speech and rhythm band] as well as competitive classes for the area school’s choirs and bands.  Additionally there will be individual students competing at various levels in piano, voice, string and instrumental classes, as well as speech, musical theatre and dance. Each performer will receive an oral and written adjudication from a specialist in their field of study.  
We are asking businesses such as Name of Business to partner with us through a donation towards sponsoring this important competition.  Your donation can be designated towards specific aspects of the festival by indicating your preference on the attached form.   
All donations received by February 15, 2014 will be acknowledged in our program and on the Name of Festival website.  Please see the appended Donor Recognition sheet for levels of donations and full details of recognition.

Thank you for your consideration of our request for the 2014 Name of Music Festival.
Sincerely,

Signature of Fund Raiser and/or President
 

Please send donations to: Name, mailing address 

For more information on the Name Festival, please contact: Name, email address and/or phone number


